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I Strongly Disagree with the Idea of having an Emergency Shelter at the Army and Navy
Store.  First of all, I believe there is a School which has many young students, right across the
street from Army and Navy.  It would definately not be safe for them!!  There are kids age
from 5~High School.  Parents will be really worried about it!  Also, there aren't many active
business in New West thesedays and we will lose more business on Columbia St.  We use to
have Beautiful Columbia Street.  Please do not make it like Vancouver Hastings Street.  There
are many Wedding Shops or a Pawn Shop and it holds expensive items.  It could also increase
the crime rate.  New West is getting many new people these days because of the New Condos. 
However, please dont break that away by making the Columbia St. like another East Hastings
Street!  Once again, I STRONGLY DISAGREE!
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